
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that there will be a Special Meeting of the Board of 
Trustees of the Village of Port Washington North on Friday, December 1, 
2023 at 5:30 p.m. at the Village Hall, 3 Pleasant Avenue, Port Washington, 
NY 11050, for the purpose of setting the date, time and place for a public 
hearing to consider the conditional use permit application of PEBB 
Soundview LLC & Soundview PW, LLC, Shore Road, Port Washington, New 
York 11050 (Section 4, Block 129, Lots 1,10,12&14C). 
  
Dated: Port Washington, New York 
   November 29, 2023 
 

VILLAGE OF PORT WASHINGTON NORTH 
      Palma Torrisi, Village Clerk 
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